
CCC Programme Officer  
Sent: 24 May 2016 08:11 
To: robjackson2008@outlook.com 
Subject: Canterbury District Local Plan 
 

Dear Dr Jackson 
 
I refer to your letter to the Inspector dated 24 April 2016.  The Inspector sought 
the views of the Council on the letter before considering his reply and was also 
putting in train the next stage of his examination.  As you will be aware, further 
hearing sessions have been programmed.  Amongst the questions he has set out 
is one relating to the Land South of Ridgeway.  Further written statements can 
be submitted in relation to that (in accordance with the content and timescale 
prescribed in the Guidance Notes) and he has already invited the Grasmere 
Village Residents’ Association to attend the hearing session on Tuesday 19 July 
2016.  The Inspector will take account of all duly made written representations 
and further statements in reaching his conclusions on the plan and the hearings 
will provide the opportunity for him to explore particular issues.   
 
I hope that that this clarifies the position for you.   
 
Regards 
Angela Furlong 
 
Programme Officer 
 
 
 


